
NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

FAMILY – ONLINE ACCESS TO THE JUDICIARY’S ROSTER OF 

STATEWIDE APPROVED PARENTING COORDINATORS  

 

As of December 26, 2023, attorneys and the public can access the 

Judiciary’s Roster of Statewide Approved Parenting Coordinators on njcourts.gov. 

 

Pursuant to Administrative Directive #16-23, issued September 1, 2023, the 

court may appoint a parenting coordinator to assist parents with their court-ordered 

parenting plan and resolve day-to-day custody and parenting time issues.  

 

Parties may select a parenting coordinator from the Judiciary’s Roster which 

is made up of professionals who received necessary training and meet specific 

qualifications. Parents may also consent to utilize a parenting coordinator who is 

not on the Judiciary’s Roster.  For more information about becoming a parenting 

coordinator or about the Parenting Coordinator Program in general visit Parenting 

Coordinator Program | NJ Courts.  

 

Questions may also be directed to Joanne M. Dietrich, Family Practice 

Assistant Director at Joanne.Dietrich@njcourts.gov or at (609) 815-2900, ext. 

55350. 

 

 

  

            

      Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

      Acting Administrative Director of the Courts  

Dated: January 17, 2024 
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